
 

 

Major BART Delay 
Thursday, March 10th @ 7:20 AM 

 
We have received the following update from BART: 
 
BART reports that the Red Line is suspended until further notice due to electrical issues. Service between 
Richmond and MacArthur Stations is limited to only the Orange Line service. 
 
Orange Line trains will be running a normal schedule. Riders between Richmond and Ashby stations can 
expect a train every 15 minutes in both directions on weekdays. On weekends, trains will be arriving every 
30 minutes in both directions on the Orange Line. 
 
BART will be providing a shuttle train between SFO Station and Millbrae Station. Customers between 
Richmond and Ashby Stations who wish to skip the major service impacts can bike or take AC Transit 
buses, which connect at multiple BART Stations. 
 
Please monitor BART for updates and visit the TMASF Connects website for commute 
alternatives. 
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Click here for local media, commute, and safety resources that may provide additional assistance. 
 

Visit the TMASF Connects website to explore your commute, career, and community resources. 
 

https://www.bart.gov/
https://www.bart.gov/
http://www.tmasfconnects.org/
https://www.tmasfconnects.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/08/Additional-Resources.pdf?x10591
https://www.tmasfconnects.org/

